
 Hudsonville High School 
 Thursday, February 22 

 General Information 

 We are hosting a prom and homecoming formal wear swap. We will be collecting lightly worn formal 
 wear in the main office beginning Monday 2/26 thru 3/8. 

 ●  Donation Drop off: 2/26-3/8 high school main office. 
 ●  Shopping: Wednesday, March 15 from 11:15 - 1:15 in the south campus media center 

 Student Council would like to thank the 28 Seminars that created an entry for our Decorate your Door 
 contest! Watch your email Wednesday for a voting form to help us determine our winner. Voting will 
 end Thursday and the winning Seminar will receive treats on Friday morning! 

 Why did the pasta call up his friend? Because he was feeling canneloni. If you are feeling “canneloni” 
 come build spaghetti towers and make new friends at the next STEM Club meeting in room 118, 
 February 28 from 3-4. Asta-la-pasta everyone! 

 We're coming down to the last three weeks of chess for the school year.  Stop in and play a few more 
 games and hang out with friends for three more Thursdays! 

 Acceptance Club meets this week Thursday after school in Mr. Henning's room. 

 Counseling Department sponsored Visits:  Check email for link to sign up. 
 ●  West Michigan Construction Institute - they offer a construction program similar to the tech 

 center.  - Tuesday, February 28 at 1:00 pm in the counseling office. 

 Sports Information 

 HHS Spring Athletic information:  Prior to participating in a practice or tryouts for an HHS athletic 
 team, the following must be on file in the HHS athletic office: physical, insurance waiver, athletic 
 code, medical consent form and participation fee. Once these items have been completed, students 
 must pick up an entry ticket from the athletic office that needs to be turned in to the coach on the first 
 day of practice.  All forms are available online. 

 Online payment and registration is a new system for the 2023-24 school year. Online payment 
 and registration portal is available here: 
 https://www.hudsonvillepublicschools.org/ath/recdesk-intro 

 There will be a brief meeting for any 9th or 10th grade girls going out for softball Friday, Feb. 23 at 7:20 AM in Mr. 
 Kinnane's room (305). 

 There will be a preseason boys golf meeting for anyone interested in trying out for boys golf on Thursday (Feb 22) in room 
 142 at 5:30pm.  The meeting should take just 30 minutes or so. 

 There will be open gyms for boys volleyball the next three Tuesdays from 8-9pm in the East (Aux) gym. Tryouts will take 
 place the week of March 11 times and locations TBD.  Any boy looking to participate in boys volleyball this spring will need 
 to follow the spring sport protocol. The only difference is your registration fee will be different then the normal pay to play 
 fee. If you have questions please reach out to Coach Wedge  awedge@hpseagles.net  or Frau Wedge in room 242 or 
 lwedge@hpseagles.net 

 Freshman girls interested in playing soccer this spring-please stop by Ms. Caswell's classroom in Room 348 to sign up 
 and receive more information. 

https://www.hudsonvillepublicschools.org/ath/recdesk-intro


 Exam Reviews 
 No sign up required, just stop in! 

 Before School (7-7:45am)  After School (2:55-3:40pm) 

 Thursday, 2/22: 

 2nd & 4th Hr Exams 

 Quiet study area  (r 310 @ North Campus) 

 Friday, 2/23: 

 5th Hr Exam 
 Quiet study area  (r 310 @ North Campus)  Closed 


